WELTON SPORT - WINNING ATTITUDES GET RESULTS!

We have had another busy half term of sport! Have a look at the exciting events that have taken place.

Girl’s Football

For the first time Welton
entered a girl’s team in the §
South Hunsley Tournament.
The interest for the event
came after some of the girls
attended the FA girls foot-
ball tournament at the end
of the summer term. They &
worked very hard and en-
joyed the experience!
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Martha Gibson-Graham successfully went through to the
next level at Hull University. Since this experience, she has
now joined a girls running club and trains after school every
Tuesday.

Rock Challenge

Rehearsals for Rock Challenge have now commenced and we
are looking forward to the finished performance!
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Football

The Year 5/6 pupils have taken o~
part in two football tournaments. ’ j \

The last tournament was their \

Hockey

The pupils took part in the Year
5 and 6 hockey tournament at

South Hunsley School and won!
Joshua Rocket has now joined a
hockey club after his successful
experience. Well done to all of
the team for fantastic team-
work!

most successful with the team
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winning or drawing, in all of the
matches played.
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Year two pupils took part in a
benchball tournament organised
by the Tigers Trust. This was very
successful with the team coming
second. They showed excellent
skills on the pitch and a good team
spirit.

Sports Hall athletics

This event was popular with lots of pupils wanting to partici-
pate. We came a respectable second in this tournament and
we are hoping that the children will be invited through to
the next round in February.

Dodgeball

Finally, Year 3 had their first taste of competitive sport at
South Hunsley with a dodgeball competition. | was pleased
with their never-ending enthusiasm throughout the evening,
whether the team won or lost.

Competitions coming up next term: Year 5/6 football, the next level of the sports Hall athletics, Year five festival of sport,

Year four dance competition and Year two bench ball.




